
From: Craig McFeely  

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 1:12 PM 

To: Stephen Baugh; Timothy Peterson; telliot@islandstrust.bc.ca; 
Mikaila Lironi 

Subject: Scotty Bay Dock 

 

I am contacting you with regard to the application for a private dock in Scotty Bay (LA-RZ-

2023-1LTC). Having observed the site before and after construction it appears that no 

environmental  damage has resulted, as the site, before construction, was a mucky hole 

scattered with garbage and abandoned wrecks.  I believe that the application should be 

approved.  The irrational enforcement of bylaws from what is perceived as a remote urban 

administration is a problem which will exist into perpetuity..  This intellectual detachment is, in 

this case, detrimental  to making Lasqueti a more functional community.  Craig McFeely.  


